
Accessibility Waivers January 26, 2017 
Accessibility Advisory Council Recommendations from January 26, 2017 Meeting 

 
2700 Biscayne Blvd #165 
 
The Council’s recommendation was to grant based on economic hardship.  The Council vote was 
unanimous 3 to 0. 
 
1200 Ocean Drive Change of Use #210 
 
The Council’s recommendation was to defer for applicant to allow the applicant to meet with the 
City for additional information.  The Council vote was unanimous 3 to 0. 
 
Universal Orlando's Volcano Bay #209 
 
The Council’s recommendation was to deny based on the fact this is new construction. The 
Council vote was unanimous 3 to 0. 
 
Areda Construction Office Remodeling #181 
 
The Council’s recommendation was to defer to obtain current estimates.  The Council vote was 
unanimous 3 to 0. 
 
Vapiano Doral #217 
 
The Council’s recommendation was to deny based on the fact this is new construction. The 
Council vote was unanimous 3 to 0. 
 
241 MIAMI LLC #175 
 
The Council’s recommendation was to defer for full cost analysis. The Council vote was 
unanimous 3 to 0. 
 
Note:  This application was deferred October 2016; the application came back to the Council for 
the December 2016 meeting with a decision to deny.  The applicants were present at the 
Commission meeting December 13, 2016 at which time the Commission deferred back to the 
Council for review of the documents presented at the Commission meeting.  The Council 
reviewed the application January 26, 2017 and deferred to allow the applicants to provide a full 
cost analysis. 
 
184 NE 50 Terrace Restaurant #202 
 
The Council’s recommendation was to grant based on economic hardship.  The Council vote was 
unanimous 3 to 0. 



 
Kellie Alpert #219 
 
The Council’s recommendation was to defer to allow Historical documentation to be obtained. 
The Council vote was unanimous 3 to 0. 
 
The Galleria At Downtown Fort Pierce LLC #221 
 
The Council’s recommendation was to defer to allow the applicant to obtain a letter from 
building official, full design documentation and costs estimates. The Council vote was 
unanimous 3 to 0. 
 
The Galleria At Downtown Fort Pierce LLC #222 
 
The Council’s recommendation was to defer to allow the applicant to obtain a letter from 
building official, full design documentation and costs estimates. The Council vote was 
unanimous 3 to 0. 
 
A&S Courier International, LLC #196 (deferred from 12/1/2016 Council Meeting) 
 
The Council’s recommendation was to defer to allow applicant to provide all costs with line 
items listed.  The Council vote was unanimous 3 to 0 
 
Note:  This application was deferred at the December meeting. 


